
CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

April 11,2013 

W R I T T E N MOTION 

Requesting, that the Special Committee on the Airport look 

into the concerns addressed by Representatives of the New Bedford Regional Airport businesses as to 

the recommendation that at least one member (or more) of the Airport Commission be a General 

Aviation Pilot to insure the concerns and issues of general aviation pilots are considered, as 

discussions of future airport plans are negotiated. (To be Referred to the Special Committee on the 

Airport.) 

David Alves, Councillor At Large 

Steven Martins, Councillor Ward Two 


